HB 1358 -- WATER AND SEWER INFRASTRUCTURE (Flanigan)

Beginning August 28, 2014, this bill allows any water corporation
or any sewer system, plant, or property for the collection,
carriage, treatment, or disposal of sewage for gain to more than
10,000 customers to apply to the Missouri Public Service Commission
for an infrastructure system replacement surcharge in the same
manner that a water corporation in St. Louis County is currently
allowed to apply. These provisions are intended for the specific
and unique purpose of replacing aging water and sewer
infrastructure in order to maintain safe and reliable water and
sewer service and cannot be construed in any manner to apply to any
electric or natural gas corporation or any other utility regulated
by the commission.



